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Executive Committee 1
City of Toronto - ASSOCIAHO!

September 9, 2012
Dear Councillor McConnell,

Re: Executive Committee Item EX22.5 — Commercial/Private Events in City Parks

Now I have been made aware of this item on the September 10, 2012 Executive Committee in which a Pilot
Project is proposed to allow Commercial/Private events in specific parks which will close off those locations to
the public for periods approved by the City. Of particular concern to us is the inclusion not only of Sugar beach
but also Sherbourne Common in this pilot.

I do not know the cost to produce these spaces, and | have no doubt the current administration is of the view
that these costs must be recovered. But these are public funds used to create public spaces which should be
regarded as “sacred”, only for the use of the public at all times and for which they were intended. Every City-
builder and planner will tell you of the absolute necessity to have spaces in cities which are reserved for the
exclusive use of the public, open at all times, available for public enjoyment at all times.

At the very least, these two locations should be removed from the Pilot and any further consideration of
Commercial/Private use of public parks.

Regards,
cc: CRBA Board
./ Councillor Pam McConnell
Larry Webb

President, CRBA
info@corktown.ca




